Lent Term
Newsletter

Happy New Year and welcome back! We have lots in store this term and can’t wait to get started.

Our first science topic this term is Seasonal Changes — we are going to look at how the weather changes through the
seasons and how the seasons change throughout the year. We will then move on to exploring Florence Nightingale —

if any of you have any great nursing stories in your family, please do share them with us
Our first RE topic is ‘Special People’ and I can’t wait to hear about the special people in the children’s lives.
Date for your Diary — Monday 23 January 2023

Wear red day for Chinese New Year celebrations in Early Years and Y. 2023 is the year of the rabbit. On the
Friday we will be having a Chinese banquet where your children will be given the opportunity to taste/eat some
traditional Chinese food. We are aware of food allergies and don’t worry if you think your child won’t eat anything,
they often will give things a try when their friends do, and failing that they can just help share the food out! We will
be trying to eat with chopsticks too

Uniform

Long hair to be tied up at all times (with small blue accessories if any) and only stud earrings allowed. Earrings need
to be taped up or removed on a Tuesday before your child comes to school, ready for PE.

Please remember coats everyday as the children do spend a lot of time outside and, as the children will find out in
our season’s topic, the English weather is not always predictable!

Ties must be worn with any white collared top please.
Please remember that all uniform should be named.
Reading

The children are making super progress with their reading. Please continue to send children with their bookbags so
we can send their reading book home for them to share with you.

Water bottles
Please remember children should bring a water bottle to school daily. Only water in the water bottles please.
PE

PE will continue to take place on a Tuesday. Some children are still struggling to change independently, any practice
at home would be appreciated to ensure we can change quickly to make the most out of the PE session. Again,
please name everything!

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact me via Dojo, which I will check daily.

With best wishes for a wonderful term full.

Miss Cattermole



